
 

 

Explorations: A Journal of Language and Literature, 7 (2019), p. 1 

 

   

A note from the editors 

DOI: 10.25167/EXP13.19.7.0 
 

 

It is our great pleasure to present the special issue of Explorations devoted to the 

problems of equivalence and (in)fidelity in various areas of Translation Studies. The 

issue has been guest edited by Professor Paweł Marcinkiewicz (University of Opole) 

whose lead-in essay provides a helpful introduction to the papers. Thank you, Paweł! 

Also, a note of thanks goes to Rachael Sumner, Ph.D., who has been the language editor 

for this issue. 

 

 As usual, we have a few reviews appearing at the end of the issue. We will be 

glad to hear from you and have your comments. Please feel free to contact us at 

explorations@uni.opole.pl on the papers as well as share your thoughts or ask the author 

a question. 

 

 

        

 

        

 

 


